PARTICIPATION IN THE PROJECT “WORLD SPACE WEEK?” IN 2017
AND 2018 YEARS IN PRIMARY SCHOOLS OF KRAGUJEVAC AND NIS

In the project "World Space Week" in the period 2017 and 2018, Snezana Veljkovi¢
has 6 registered activities. Increasing the number of activity numbers increases the number
of participants and interest in astronomy. Project teaching is increasingly present in
schools and is officially introduced in school year 2018/2019 as a new teaching subject.
Linking intersubject competencies and promoting innovative teaching enables the
inclusion of younger pupils in independent study and learning through the use of new
technologies. The project is becoming more and more actual. Linking more educational
institutions with the goal of learning and tracking current historical events in the field of
astronomy and related sciences is becoming more and more tempting.
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